MADELEINE DilIONNO, PLANNING INTERN

My name is Maddie Dilonno and I am SNHPC’s newest staff
member. I was born and raised in southern Vermont, and
graduated from the University of New Hampshire in 2017 with
a B.S. in Community & Environmental Planning. Along with
my education, I have obtained a variety of diverse project and
field work experience from my previous work with UNH
Cooperative Extension, UNH Campus Planning and
Rockingham Planning Commission. As an aspiring planner
and recent graduate, I am looking forward to being a part of
the SNHPC team and beginning my career in community
planning.

When not working I can be found hiking and enjoying the
outdoors throughout New Hampshire and my home state of
Vermont.




